
 

25 July 2019 
 
RE:  Submission of GNSO Council Review of the Marrakech GAC Communiqué 
 
Keith Drazek, GNSO Council Chair 
Pam Little, GNSO Council Vice-Chair 
Rafik Dammak, GNSO Council Vice-Chair 
 
 
Dear Keith Drazek, Pam Little and Rafik Dammak: 
 
Thank you for your letter of 19 July 2019 regarding the GNSO Council’s review of the 
Marrakech GAC Communiqué.  
 
This letter serves as formal notice for posting on the ICANN Correspondence page: 
https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/correspondence.  
  
The Board would like to thank you and the GNSO Council members for your time and effort 
and for your participation in the multistakeholder model. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Cherine Chalaby 
Chair, ICANN Board of Directors 


